

Unit 1, Craft Centre, Tweedbank, Galashiels, TD1 3RU.

Tel. 01896 208255

Mr George Bell Borders Crematorium Melrose TD6 9HA

16th February 2017

Dear George

On behalf of The Lavender Touch, I write to thank Borders Crematorium for the kind donation of £4804.23 which was presented to Malcolm Webster from the Charity at your annual Memorial Service in December 2016.

The money will go towards treatments and support for cancer patients and their families in the Scottish Borders.

Your interest and support of our service is greatly appreciated. Please pass on our thanks to all of the staff.

Yours sincerely

Janice Duff

Charity Support Worker

Janice Duff.

www.lavendertouch.co.uk



